
Notes from the Head Teacher
It has been a fantastic week this week with children getting back into 
the routine of school and enjoying their learning. It was nice to see 
so many of you at the “Meet the Teacher” sessions on Tuesday, I 
hope you found them to be helpful and informative.

We are really looking forward to Roald Dahl day on Monday - I am 
sure there are going to be some amazing costumes and that the 
children will have some great fun taking part in the planned 
activities.

I look forward to sharing some pictures with you next week.

Have a lovely weekend

Attendance Champions 
Week 2

1st Place – Years R & 2: 100%

3rd Place – Year 3: 99.29% 

4th Place – Year 4: 97.08%

5th Place – Year 5: 96.30% 

6th Place – Year 1:

7th Place – Year 

Year 4 Anglo Saxon Day

On Wednesday, Year 4 started their new history topic with an Anglo-
Saxon day! The children had a drama workshop to explore what life 
was like during Anglo-Saxon times; they took on different roles such 
as farmers, kings, warriors and we even had our own Beowulf and 
Grendel! Later in the day, the children explored invasion and 
settlement in more depth and then created their own illuminated 
letter. They are looking forward to our next history lessons – well 
done, Year 4!

Harvest Festival Service

We will be holding our Harvest Festival service at St John’s Church 
on Thursday 2nd October at 9.30am and all parents are warmly 
invited to attend. Further information about the service and the 
charity we will be supporting will follow shortly.

Reflection
It was lovely to welcome Lucy, Jono’s wife, in school on Thursday 
for collective worship. The children enjoyed hearing all about 
Moses and reflecting on the story and what it means to them.

We spoke to the children about the new year and new beginnings 
and explained that if they put their minds to something and show 
resilience, they can achieve great things.

“I can do all things through him who strengthens me.”

Philippians 4:13

Playground Supervision

Obviously drop off time is very busy, but can we please ask that 
younger children are handed to school staff in the morning. Also, 
please make sure children are supervised once collected from 
teachers in the afternoon and try to keep them off the play 
equipment. Hopefully this will keep everyone safe. Thank you for 
your support with this.


